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DANCE LESSON...Westfield Area YMCA Dance Academy instructor Marianna
Tsartolia introduces young students to dance through creative movement. The
Dance Academy, located at the Garwood Family Center YMCA, will hold a
complimentary open house event this Saturday, September 16, from 9:15 a.m. to
2:30 p.m.

YMCA Dance Academy
Slates Free Open House

GARWOOD — The Westfield
Area YMCA Dance Academy will
hold a free open house event this
Saturday, September 16, from
9:15 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. Attend-
ees will have an opportunity to
learn about the program, try a
class, tour the facility and meet
the Dance Academy instructors.
The Dance Academy is located at
the Garwood Family Center
YMCA, 500 East Street, Garwood.

“Our classes run in 15-week
sessions, with an introductory
class offered every eight weeks,”
said Amanda Aguirre, director of
Physical Programs. “Parents ap-
preciate the flexibility of our pro-
gram. Classes are offered mul-

tiple times per week, weekdays
and weekends.”

The Dance Academy includes a
variety of youth and teen classes
for students ages 3 to 14 at the
Mini, Novice and Intermediate
level in genres including Ballet,
Tap, Jazz, Hip Hop, Modern and
Musical Theater. Adult classes
include Jazz/Hip Hop, Tap and
Ballet. The Dragonfly Let’s Move
and Dance class is for teens and
adults with special needs.

For more information or re-
garding the open house trial class
schedule, contact Amanda
Aguirre at (908) 301-YMCA
(9622), extension no. 258, or e-
mail dance@westfieldynj.org.

James Madison University
Welcomes the Class of 2021
HARRISONBURG, Virg. – James

Madison University is excited to
welcome the class of 2021 to
campus this month. The incom-
ing freshman class represents an
accomplished, diverse group of
individuals who hail from 35
states, the District of Columbia
and 10 countries around the
world.

The following students from the
area are in the JMU class of 2021:

Brianna Heard of Westfield
whose major is Comm Sciences
and Disorders - B.A.

Olivia Klimko of Cranford whose
major is Finance - B.B.A.

Jillian DeVoti of Cranford whose
major is Marketing - B.B.A.

Fallon Morrison of Cranford
whose major is Management -
B.B.A.

James Wozniak of Cranford
whose major is Accounting -
B.B.A.

Sophia Reddy of Cranford
whose major is Biology - B.S.

Connor Fitzsimmons of Cranford
whose major is undeclared.

Chad Dembiec of Westfield
whose major is Finance - B.B.A.

Francesca Di Fabio of Scotch
Plains whose major is Health
Sciences - B.S.

Jade Williams of Fanwood
whose major is Marketing - B.B.A.

Callie Ciarrocca of Scotch Plains
whose major is Interdisc Liberal
Studies - B.S.

Sophie Brause of Scotch Plains
whose major is Computer Sci-
ence - B.S.

Keara Farley of Fanwood whose
major is undeclared.

Matthew Vignola of Fanwood
whose major is Chemistry - B.S.

Sean McNeely of Scotch Plains
whose major is undeclared.

Devon Smith of Scotch Plains
whose major is undeclared.

Local Students Named to
Dean's, Honors Lists at FDU
TEANECK – Students at

Fairleigh Dickinson University's
Metropolitan Campus, located in
Teaneck, have been named to
the Dean's and Honors Lists for
the Spring 2017 semester.

Stephen Riefler, of Fanwood,
has been named to the Honors
List.

Elan Alexander of Cranford, has
been named to the Honors List.

Caroline Nielsen of Westfield,
has been named to the Dean's

List
To qualify for the Honor's List,

a student must carry a 3.5 or
better grade point average out of
a possible 4.0 and be enrolled in
a minimum of 12 letter-graded
hours (four courses).

To qualify for the Dean's List, a
student must carry a 3.2 or bet-
ter grade point average out of a
possible 4.0 and be enrolled in a
minimum of 12 letter-graded
hours (four courses).

Colgate University
Tells Dean's Award

HAMILTON, N.Y. – Students at
Colgate University who receive a
term grade point average of 3.3
or higher while completing at
least 3 courses for a conven-
tional letter grade earn the spring
Dean's Award for Academic Ex-
cellence.

Among those who earned the
award are:

Courtney Casale, a graduate of
Westfield High School, from
Westfield.

Alexandru Ionescu, a graduate
of Westfield High School, from
Westfield.

Lucy Allen, a graduate of
Cranford High School, from
Cranford.
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MHANJ to hold Walk
At Nomahegan Park
CRANFORD — On Saturday,

October 14, the Mental Health
Association in New Jersey
(MHANJ), in partnership with
Monarch Housing Associates,
will hold its 10th Annual 5K
Walk for Wellness and Recov-
ery at Nomahegan Park in
Cranford.

Registration is $25 prior to
the event and $30 on the day
of the event. To register, visit
the registration site. Regis-
tration opens at 8:30 a.m.
with the opening ceremony at
9:45 a.m. followed by the start
of the walk at 10 a.m.

More than 300 people par-
ticipated in last year’s walk.
Activities at this year’s event
will include a DJ, children’s
playground, warm-up exer-
cises, refreshments, outreach
at community resource tables,
drawings for door prizes and
more. This is a family and dog
friendly event.




